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Chief of Police:   
 
The Department will hire a part time officer, Kevin Jepson, next month. Kevin is a 
detective sergeant with the Tacoma Police Department and will be retiring at the end of 
this month after 34 years of service. His experience includes many years of criminal and 
administrative investigations, was a north end field sergeant for many years, and 
traveled nationwide to instruct other agencies on police records management and 
internal risk assessment. His duties will include management of our accreditation 
project, investigative and supervisory mentoring, and other tasks to make Ruston a 
regional law enforcement asset. 
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